
 
 

 
From Leon Daniels OBE 

Chair  

 

4 January 2024 

Members’ New Year Lunch at Silvermere, Sunday14 January, 12.30pm 

 

Dear Member 
 

Happy New Year – another exciting one for us at London Bus Museum! 

 
I just wanted to remind you that we are having our annual Sunday lunch at Silvermere on 14 January and 

you are very welcome to attend. It starts at 12.30. Regulars will know there is always an extraordinary 

spread of food, including a traditional Sunday roast. 
 

Organised by Simon Douglas Lane, we always have a wonderful afternoon and your Chair has been 

known to put some money behind the bar too! There is a raffle with many prizes to win – if you have any 

unwanted Christmas gifts, please feel free to donate them as prizes! 
 

It’s the perfect occasion to bring your wife, husband or partner and thank them for all their support in 

helping you enjoy our hobby. They will really appreciate it – your first dinner treat of the year. Tickets 
are £35. Payment is by BACS to our LBPT account: 00018504, sort code 40-52-40, reference NYL. 

 

If you have booked and not paid, please do! All payments and bookings please by 7 January. 

 
I really look forward to seeing you there. 

 
 
Leon Daniels 

Chair 
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